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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
WALLA WALLA DISTRICT. CORPS OF ENGINEERS

Il.OG. iUl, CITY-COUNTY AIRPORT

WALLA WALLA, WASHINGTON 99362

IS April 1971

Honorable A. B. Curtis
Mayor of Orofino
Orofino, Idaho 83544

Dear Bert:

I chatted on the telephone with Frank McElwee on 13 April 1971. Frank
is still with Con Ed in New York.

He said Bill Lapsley would like to hear from you about an inquiry made
sometime ago. For some reason, Bill has not been able to make a fol10w­
up contact with you.

As you are aware, our engineers are in the home stretch to make dam
closure in September or October 1971. Frank and Bill both would like
to cane for the event 1f timing is right.

Best wishes,

/1.(-1-
MAX K. TYSOR
Chief, Real Estate Division


